
LVES PTO General Meeting via Zoom Minutes 

Date: September 18, 2020 

 

In Attendance: 

• Beth Dean – President     

• Jocelyn DiRienzo– VP of Events 

• Christine Johnson– VP of Volunteers 

• Kim Thiele – Membership Secretary 

• Allyson Small – Recording Secretary 

• Amy Martin -Treasurer 

• Many other PTO members 

 

Not in Attendance: 

• Julissa Sandoval – VP of Marketing  

 

Meeting was called to order by President Beth Dean at 9:32 am.   The list of items to be discussed on the agenda include:  

welcome and vote to approve VP of Marketing, Invest update, treasurer’s report, spirit wear update, teacher 

appreciation, and questions. 

Welcome: 

Beth Dean welcomed PTO members to the meeting and introduced 2020-2021 board members.  She announced the 

next general meeting would be on April 9, 2021.  VP of Marketing position had been resigned and Julissa Sandoval had 

been appointed by the president.  Beth Dean called for a vote to approve Julissa Sandoval into office as VP of Marketing.  

All were in favor, none were opposed.   

Invest Update: 

Kim Thiele gave an update on Invest that ended September 18, 2020.  Total participation of students and teachers was 

47%, which was down 25% from last year.  In total 435 students had invested.   

Treasurer’s Report: 

Treasurer’s report presented by Amy Martin including review of cash flow, budget, and assets.  The PTO account is at 

Regions Bank; account number is on file.  Bank accounts and statements presented and reviewed by the board.  

Accounts will remain on file with the Treasurer.  

Spirit Wear: 

Allyson Small reported the spirit wear sale ends September 24th.  We are offering short sleeve ($15), long sleeve ($20), 

and hoodies ($30) in 2 designs.  Gold level Investors need to turn in their paper forms by 9/21 to redeem their $5 credit.  

Teacher Appreciation Update:   

Kristi Cobb announced the next teacher appreciation would be October 23rd, and PTO will be asking for prepackaged 

snacks for teachers.    

 

 



Spirit Night: 

Jocelyn DiRienzo stated that the Culver’s Spirit night originally planned for September has been rescheduled for 

December 7-11, 2020.    Our next Spirit Night is at Sonic on October 15th.   

Questions: 

Beth Dean opened the floor to any questions.  PTO members had no questions. 

 

A motion to adjourn the meeting was made by President Dean at 9:45 am.   

 

 

 

 

 


